

NOTICE

Dear Parents/Guardians,

• British Council's connecting classrooms and "I love My Mother Earth Foundation" has invited our school to participate in an exciting activity under the "Great Banyan Project", A MOVEMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AWARENESS and sustainable action. This year we can make our school a part of one of the biggest paper recycling Project and contribute towards saving the environment and helping a huge number of less privileged children with notebooks made from recycled papers. Children should contribute paper waste which will consist of full sheets of circulars, discarded note books, old books, newspapers and magazines. The project encourages sustainable action while contributing towards a noble cause and the efforts of the schools will be recognized through prizes in different categories.

We look forward to your whole hearted participation in this exciting social action project. Each eco-champ student will receive a merit card.

Please follow the given days to bring old news papers/magazines etc.

Grades: I to V: 10.9.11 and 15.9.11
Grades: VI to IX: 9.9.11 and 16.9.11

> OTHER INFORMATIONS

- On 10th September, Saturday there will be co-curricular activities and remedial classes for Grade II to V and special coaching class for Grade IX from 9.00 am to 2.00 pm
- On 19th September, Monday, there will be no class for pre-primary to Grade V but SA 1 for Grade VI to IX will be conducted from 9.00 am to 1.00 pm.
- PTM for Pre-primary and Grade I to V will be held as per the schedule given in the school calendar
- Henceforth one of the tools for testing the students (Formative Assessments) will be the maintenance of their exercise books (home-work/class-work). Please encourage your children to do a complete and neat work.

WISH ALL THE PARENTS, GUARDIANS AND FRIENDS A WONDERFUL FESTIVAL OF THIS SEASON FILLED WITH CHOICEST BLESSINGS OF THE ALMIGHTY

With warm Regards

Principal Indus Valley World School